
The United States Geological Survey (USGS) is seeking feedback 
on the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the 
development of an updated facility for the National Wildlife 
Health Center (NWHC).
The Draft EIS is now available for public review and can be accessed on 
the project website at: https://www.nwhceis.com/eis/.
The existing NWHC was established in 1975 and is the only national center 
devoted to advancing wildlife health science for the benefit of animals, 
humans, and the environment. However, age and space limitations are a 
growing challenge to NWHC’s mission.

In-Person: Online:

July 18 
5:30 − 7:30 pm 
CDT
Lussier Community Education 
Center (LCEC) Community Room
55 S. Gammon Rd
Madison, WI 53717

A virtual meeting will be 
hosted July 18 from 12-1 pm. 
Registration information and 
Draft EIS materials will be 
available online for public review, 
consideration, and comment.

Scan QR Code below or visit: 
www.nwhceis.com

PUBLIC  
MEETING

Save the
DATE

Accommodations: USGS is committed to providing access and 
reasonable accommodations to participate in this public meeting.  
If you require a special accommodation, please contact Paulina 
Lopez at (210)810-4932 or paulina.lopez@wsp.com at least 7 days 
prior to the meeting. We will do our best to fulfill requests made in a 
timely manner.

Please submit comments: 
www.nwhceis.com
Jordan D. Sizemore
Environmental Management Branch, USGS
jsizemore@usgs.gov
NWHC 6006 Schroeder Rd, Madison, WI

Although comments can be submitted to USGS any time during the EIS process, 
only comments received by July 29, 2024 will be considered and responded to in 
the Final EIS.   

Public  Meeting

We want to hear from you

Join us to learn about and comment on the Draft EIS
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